COVID-19 UPDATE: A MESSAGE FROM SUZANNE CHAMBERS

March 17, 2020

Dear Partners,

The daily news facing each of us individually and professionally is daunting. As communities begin to close to "shelter in place" we are taking precautions for the Chambers family and doing our very best to support you, our valued partners. At present we are taking things one day at a time, as I am sure you are.

Given the evolving nature of the Covid 19 impact we have asked our office staff to work remotely, our sales reps will be communicating via email and phone and for the time being, will not be visiting accounts. Our warehouse team will be making deliveries and we are doing everything possible to protect you and our drivers – they will have masks, latex gloves, hand sanitizer, etc. If you have a need to taste a wine, let us know and we will work with you to have samples sent. I am available on my direct line (415) 658-6886 should you have a need to reach me.

I heard someone say yesterday when asked what they were doing to prepare for a quarantine..."forgive". My very best, be smart and be safe,

Suzanne Chambers

http://www.chamberswines.com/news/covid-19-update-a-message-from-suzanne-chambers

